
Lippes Mathias Wexler Fr iedman LLP's Thomas J.  Keable
Presenting at Upcoming Doing Business in the U.S.  -  Cross
Border Workshop Series

December 20, 2018 | PRESS RELEASES
BUFFALO, NY – Thomas J. Keable, a partner at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, is participating in an
upcoming Doing Business in the U.S. – Cross Border Workshop on January 10. His presentation focuses on “U.S.
Tax & Legal Considerations: Opportunities, Challenges and Pitfalls.”

The program will be conducted as a workshop and attendees will be invited to discuss their businesses and their
thoughts as to how they would embark upon or expand their U.S. activities. 

Mr. Keable and Ms. Elena Hanson, from Hanson Crossborder Tax Inc., will address considerations relevant to those
and offer suggestions for structuring those optimally from tax and legal standpoints.  This attendee focused
program is intended to be relevant, engaging and interesting.

The workshop series is presented by the Halton Global Business Centre in partnership with Lippes Mathias and
Hanson Crossborder Tax Inc.  For more details and to register for the free event, visit halton.ca/goglobal.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Keable serves as the firm’s Canada-U.S. Cross Border Practice team leader. He focuses his
practice on assisting Canadian businesses, lenders and individuals with U.S. legal matters, including the purchase
and sale of businesses; representation of lenders and borrowers in structuring financings and negotiation and
drafting of loan and security agreements; the structuring of entities; and the preparation of agreements for a wide
variety of business transactions and situations.
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